4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE OF INSTITUTES & LIBRARIES ON CHINESE OVERSEAS STUDIES (WCILCOS) 
INVITATION
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Chinese Overseas Studies is a fast-growing field.  With its broadening scope and the growing sophistication of research methodologies and resources, we have seen the appearance of new trends and issues in this field.  A dynamic environment for interaction and exchange, not only between scholars of different regional and disciplinary specializations, but also between scholars, librarians, and archivists, is crucial to further innovation and the future growth of the field.  This synergy between research and documentation has been the aim of the World Confederation of Institutes and Libraries in Chinese Overseas Studies (WCILCOS) in its past conferences.
In an effort to further advance documentation and research on Chinese Overseas globally, by providing an effective platform for academic exchange and interaction, the Overseas Chinese Information & Data Center of Jinan University and the Dr. Shao You-Bao Documentation & Research Center of Ohio University will be jointly hosting the 4th International Conference of Institutes & Libraries for Chinese Overseas Studies at Jinan University in Guangzhou from May 9 to May 11, 2009.
The theme of the conference will be Interaction and Innovation: Multidimensional Perspectives in Chinese Overseas Studies.  Selected papers will be published in a conference volume. In recognition of your accomplishments in overseas Chinese research and documentation, I would like to cordially invite you to participate in this event. I hope that we can work together to make this conference a success. 

For more details about the conference, please visit our website:
http://hqhr.jnu.edu.cn/2009/
We sincerely look forward to your participation in the conference.
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